
Leland Township Harbor Commission Meeting
May 17, 2024– 3:00 PM
Leland Township Harbor, 107 N Lake Street, Leland
Minutes

PRESENT: Chairperson Geoff Niessink, Leland Harbormaster Jeremy Anderson, Michael Steichen, Jimmy Munoz, Lisa Brookfield (Twp board rep)
ABSENT: Geno Miller
GUESTS: Clint Mitchell, Tony West
APPROVAL OF AGENDA: (4,0)
APPROVAL OF Minutes: Minutes of the February 9, 2024 LTHC were approved.
PUBLIC COMMENT: Tony West requested the HC consider what the wine festival returning to the harbor might look like; the Leland Chamber of Commerce would like to meet the needs of the harbor and the event. Mr. West will be the point of contact in moving forward with discussions. The harbor commission wants to approve any press releases regarding the negotiations and event. The HC was very disappointed by the recent coverage in the press blaming the harbor for the lack of a festival this year.
HARBORMASTER’S REPORT: The dredging of the harbor entrance has been completed. A new storage place for the dredge pipes alongside of the river was agreed upon. The harbor is open and ready for business. Dockage bookings are strong. It will be a busy summer.

BUDGET REPORT: Dredge spending from the 595 and start-up costs for Harbor operating; new furniture and grills. An end of the month report will be forthcoming with a follow-up report for the mid-June meeting.

ACTION ITEMS:
1. NPS dock rental contract   The contract has not been reviewed in recent history. The harbor commission is requesting that the township attorney review the contract to help the HC understand if renegotiation is warranted and should be recommended ahead of the next option year. Clerk Brookfield will make this request to the township board.

OLD BUSINESS:  None

PUBLIC COMMENT:  Tony West thanked the commission for considering the 2025 wine festival. He will return next month with a clear plan.
ADJOURNMENT:  Upon motion and second the meeting was adjourned at 4:30PM
Next meeting June 14, 2024 at 3:00PM
Respectfully submitted,
Lisa Brookfield
